Louise Sikora

I believe the Copper World mines will have a negative impact on the air quality in the Tucson
metro area and Pima County. They cannot help but increase the airborne particulate matter for the
area. Tucson has long been an area for asthmatics and people with other breathing problems to live.
The air pollution is already harming those folks and the rest of us. Please do not permit Copper
World to significantly add to that pollution.



